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St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church  

Rev. Fr. Steny Mascarenhas OCD 

PASTOR steny1ocd@shaw.ca  (778-321-8301) 

Deacon James Meskas  (604-615-5677) 

jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

PARISH STAFF  

Beccie Bokenfohr (Administrative Assistant) 

st.anthonys@shaw.ca  
SUNDAY EUCHARIST  

Sunday 09:00 am, 11:00 am  

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  

and Saturday 09:00 am Tuesday, 7:00 pm  

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday 8 to 8:40 am, 

Tuesday 6:30 pm to 6:55 pm  

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  

 Every Friday at 09:30 am (Benediction at 10:30 am)  

 

PARISH GROUPS 

Parish Finance Council: Wayne Turner 778 878 0665 

Parish Pastoral Council: Rick McArthur 604 220 5843 

CWL: Joan Postnikoff  604 491 1891 

Knights of Columbus: Gerard Gouwenberg, 604 316 9708 

Youth Ministry:   

PREP: Emee Wenk  604 796 3116 

RCIA:  Ginny Lejeune 604 796 9573 

Lectors: Jack Van Dongen 604 997-4625 

Eucharistic Ministers:  

Counters: Wilma Struys 604 796 8901 

Sacristy: Patrick Donegan 604 796 0261 

Ushers/Greeters:  Gerald Struys 604 796 8901 

Fundraising committee: Jack Van Dongen 604 997-4625 

Parish Screening Committee:   

Peggy Turner 778 878 0650 

Maintenance: Frank Van Scheyndel 604 491 3000 

SACRAMENTS: Please contact the Parish Office 

Music coordinators 

Beccie Bokenfohr at  604 796 3137 

Anna Gouwenberg at 604-796-2341 

Annie Killoran at 604 701 9948  

Ron & Marguerite Rocheleau  604 796 1236 
Project Advance: Leonne Beebe 604 796 3382 

Parish Website:  http ://stanthonyagassiz.ca 

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, 
relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite 

ourselves to the call for  renewal and transformation of 
our spiritual, social and economic life  

 Pentecost Sunday  –  04 June  2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Garage Sale  
We are so grateful for your overwhelming response to our call for 

Garage Sale Items, and we are running out of room to store them 

in the Parish Schoolé.for that reason, a lot has been stored at the 

Rick McArthurôs on Hot Springs Road. There is going to be a 

Spring Garage Sale there on Saturday, June 10th starting at 8 

am.   Will  you be able to help out?   Call Jack Van Dongen if  you 

wish to assist.   Thank you for your continued response, and of 

course we will  continue collecting for the Fall Garage Sale. 

St. Anthony Parish Fund-Raising Raffle 

All funds raised will be used towards up-grading 

the Parking Lot, Tickets $2  
1st Prize:  Half a side Beef - Value $1,200.00  

2nd Prize: 3 Nights Accommodation for 4  at Rosewood Inn               

Victoria -  Value: $600.00   

3rd Prize: Lap size Quilt ï Value: $300.00  

4th Prize: One Night Accommodation and Breakfast for 2  at 

Harrison Hot Springs Resort ï Value: $150  

5th Prize:  Recumbent Bike (Used): $150  

Drawing Date: Saturday, September 23, 2017 @ noon. 

Will you please help sell these tickets 
 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for being here on last Saturday to help 

out with the Parish Work Day!  It was a great day for all of 

us to work together for the glory of God and to clean up our 

parish grounds and building!   Thank you so much! 

 
 

  
  
 

Fr. Steny Mascarenhas 

mailto:parish.sapa@rcav.org
mailto:steny1ocd@shaw.ca


04 June 2017 Pentecost Sunday  04 June  2017 

Mass Intentions 

Sunday 9 am 

11 am 
 

Nora Wauthy+ 

Monday 9 am Souls in Purgatory 

Tuesday 7 pm Anna Huong Nguyen+ 

Wednesday 9 am Karen Butchart 

Thursday  9 am Anna Huong Nguyen+ 

Friday 9 am Pelletier Intentions 

Saturday 9 am Peter Chuan & Martha 

Nguyen+ 

28 May 2017 

Envelopes $1582.25 

Loose $276.69 

Total $1,858.91 

   

 .  

. 

Up-Coming Events 
Adoration: F irst Friday of every month at 9.30am 

  Divine Mercy Novena: Every Friday 9.30 am 

Bible Study Every Thursday  at 7pm  

Spring Garage Sale, Saturday June 10 @8am 

CWL Meeting Monday June 5 @  6pm  

Volunteer day of work at the Church May 27th @ 8am 

AGM May 30th at 7.45pm,  Parish Hall 

Bingo Bowling June 10th @ 4.30pm, Chilliwack 

Strawberry Tea June 17th @1pm, Parish Hall 

Golf Tournament  August 12th  

Parish Picnic August 27th  

Bike-Rally September 9th  

Garage Sale September 23rd, Pariahôs ground 

Raffle Draw 23rd at noon 

Holy Communion for  the shut in - may be given at home 

upon request. Please contact the parish office.    

We remember in prayer all those who are sick, including:  

Peggy Turner, Florence Sinclair, Susan Williams, Lynn Gray, 

Cheryl Yaretz, Fr. Gerry Guillet, Paul Mckenzie ,  Ernie 

Solomon, Louis Hunter, Richard Pennier-Hall, Fred 

Postnikoff, Dan Beebe, Mike Harrison, Nick Rusnak, John 

Lejeune 

We remember in prayer: those who have  died: Sherry 

Weeks, Spencer Point, Allen Young, Fr. John Brioux 

The CWL  is offering a $500.00 bursary to a son or 

daughter of a League Member.  Student must be entering first 

year of a Post-Secondary Institution. The Application Form 

can be picked up from the CWL Bulletin board. Contact: Joan 

Postnikoff 604-491-1891.   

Stewards of Christôs Mission 

Being a steward of Christôs mission means knowing the heart 

of Jesus. Revive your heart for mission as a parish leader 

through the inspiring testimonies of our speakers and learn 

how to reinvigorate your parish team/ministry. Encounter 

Jesus at this 3-day event, the biennial Western Canadian 

Catholic Stewardship Conference, with keynote speakers and 

breakout sessions. Gain renewed strength to carry on Christôs 

mission to the best of your ability. Join us on June 9-11 at 

Sheraton Vancouver Airport Hotel, Richmond. Cost: $239.00. 

To visit: www.wccsc.ca 

Why are Power of Attorney and Representation 

Agreements are important?  

"What is a Power of Attorney and a Representation 

Agreement? How are they different?" Learn about these two 

powerful agreements and how they can impact your 

wellbeing and financial wellness. We invite all parishioners of 

the Archdiocese to join us at this free presentation given by:  

Michael A. Poznanski, BTM Lawyers LLP and Tim Lack, 

Lunny Atmore, LLP. Thursday, June 8, from 7-8 p.m. at St. 

Helen's Parish, Burnaby. Register online at rcav.org/epg or 

call Esther Jang, 604-683-0281 ext. 50315 

Reflections: Few expressions so succinctly summarize what is asked 

of us as Christians as does the expression:  ñto live in the Spirit.ò   

Too often, however, this phrase is used in a way that is too pious, 

too over-charged with charismatic fervour, or too theologically 

abstract to have much meaning for ordinary people. It may well 

summarize Christian life, but it can also be little more than a very 

vague platitude. What does it mean ñto live in the Spirit?ò 

St. Paul, in attempting to specify this, is anything but piously 

deluded or theologically abstract. Rather he speaks with a clarity that 

leaves almost no room for vagueness or false sentiment. He begins 

by a certain VIA  NEGATIVA, telling us that, if  in our lives there is 

ñlewd conduct, impurity, licentiousness, idolatry, sorcery, hostilities, 

bickering, jealousy, outbursts of rage, selfish rivalries, dissensions, 

factionalism, envy, drunkenness, orgies, and the likeò, then we are 

not living in the spirit, pure and simple. Conversely, we are living in 

the spirit when, in our lives, there is ñcharity, joy, peace, patience, 

endurance, kindness, generosity, faith, mildness, and chastity.ò 

This is a valuable insight because, if  we take Paulôs wordôs 

seriously, we can never delude ourselves into identifying true life in 

the Spirit with what it is so often confused with, namely, false piety 

and over-privatized sentiment (in pious circles) and confrontation 

out of hurt, paranoia, and narrow loyalties (in both liberal and 

conservative circles). When the fruits of the Spirit are absent, 

irrespective of how spiritually confident and self-righteous we might 

feel or how right our cause might seem, then the Spirit too is absent. 

We must be clear about this.  

The Spirit is present only when charity, joy, peace, patience, 

endurance, kindness, generosity, faith, mildness, and chastity are 

deeply in our lives ï and permeate the air around us.  

The Holy Spirit, as classically defined in theology, is ñthe love 

between the God and Christ, the Father and the Son.ò It is in 

meditating this concept that we come to some understanding of what 

it means to live in the Spirit. Let me try to elaborate on this by using 

a image, that of romantic love in its peak fervour. Imagine a man and 

a woman who are deeply, passionately, and completely in love. 

What will  characterize their relationship? Constant giving and 

receiving, resulting in an ever deeper relationship and an ever 

intensifying gratitude ï which will  leave them both, daily, feeling 

ever more mellow, joyful, peaceful, mild, patient, chaste, and 

wanting to reach out and share with others what is so quickening in 

their own lives. Moreover, their love for each other will  create, 

around them, an ambience, a climate, an atmosphere, of charity, joy, 

peace, patience, mildness, and chastity. The movement of giving-

and-receiving-in- gratitude between them will  create a warm hearth 

where others will  spontaneously come to seek warmth in a world 

which offers too little peace, patience, joy, and the like. 

Such a relationship can be a modest indicator for what happens in 

the Trinity, of how the Father and the Son generate the Spirit, and 

what results from this generation. The Father constantly creates and 

gives life. The Son receives life from the Father and gives it back in 

gratitude. This then (as is true in all relationships wherein gift is 

received lovingly) makes it possible for the Father to give even more 

to the Son. As this flow of life, this giving and receiving, goes on, 

gratitude intensifies and an energy, a spirit, the Holy Spirit, is 

created. 

Jesus the Teacher Retreat 

Grow in your relationship with Christ. The Jesus the Teacher 

Retreat is a path of discoveries and reflections, each building 

on the other. Join us for a weekend of enriching faith and 

personal discovery, guided by the Ministries and Outreach 

retreat team and a special Saturday session with Archbishop 

Miller, CSB. Friday, June 9, at 7 p.m. to Sunday, June 12, at 

1 p.m., at Westminster Abbey, Mission. Cost: $195. For 

more information and registration please visit: 

rcav.org/jesus-the-teacher-retreat. 

 

 

 

 

June 10th at Chili -Bowl Lanes in Chilliwack  at 4:30 pm. join 

us for a night of fun followed by a Chili supper! All  for the low 

cost of $15 per person! Tickets will  be available following the 

Masses in the Gathering Area for the next weeks. Donôt Miss 

Out!   Sign up Soon. 

Men's Hostel in need of Mugs! 

Time to make room for the new. If  you have old mugs you're 

wanting to empty out of your cupboard, please consider passing 

them along to our guests. It's so much more welcoming to drink 

from a personalized mug than from a Styrofoam cups.  We 

always need more mugs because we encourage our guests to 

choose a mug for themselves to claim as their own and keep 

with them when they stay with us and to take when they leave as 

well. To donate, please drop-off items to Men's Hostel at 828 

Cambie Street, Vancouver; John Paul II  Pastoral Centre, 4885 

Saint John Paul II  Way or your parish office. Thank you for 

your simple and generous gift. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Something to think  About:  

The correct temperature of HOME  is maintained by Warm 

Hearts &  Cool Minds, Not by Heaters &  Air  - conditioners.  

This Spirit, since it is generated by gratitude, naturally is 

a Spirit of charity, joy, peace, patience, goodness, long-

suffering, mildness, faith, and chastity. It is then too a 

spirit that is naturally incompatible with idolatry, 

adultery, violence, gossip, factionalism, jealousy, rage, 

and infidelity. When we meditate on how the Holy Spirit 

is generated, we are under less illusion as to what it 

means to live in the Spirit. To believe that we are living in 

the Spirit when our lives are not permeated by, and 

radiating, gratitude is to be dangerously deluded. We 

must be clear about this, lest, as poet William Stafford 

puts it: ñFollowing the wrong God home, we may both 

miss our star.ò  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you like to donate some ótreasuresô for the garage 

sale?   You may drop them off at the church any time, or if  

you need someone to transport them from your house, please 

call the parish office, or Jack Van Dongen 604-997-4625 or 

Twyla 604-220-5843 and we will  make arrangements to 

assist you with this.    We really appreciate your generous 

support for this annual fundraiser in our parish, and it is 

because of you that it will  be a success!!   Thank you 

September  23rd 2017 

Bingo Bowling 
June 10 th  @ 4.30pm  

CWL Strawberry Tea. On June 17th  @1 pm 
All are invited 
We gratefully accept any baked good  

donations that you may wish to donate. 

Thank you for supporting your local 

 CWL. Drop them off on 17th Morning. 


